
Guidelines

How to use the website:

1) This website needs to be populated starting from 'new 
anchor type', here you have to insert the anchor type 
name and if you want a small description.

2)The second step, need to populate the 'anchors stock', 
here you have to insert the name of the stock and the 
relative type chosen between the 'anchors type' inserted 
before.

3)Now it is possible to insert 'New Anchor', here you 
have to give a code anchor and a code stock chosen 
between the stock inserted before. After inserted the 
anchor, will asked to add a photo about the anchor if it 
is necessary.

4)Now you have to insert a 'New rods stock', here will be
asked to insert a 'code rods stock' and other optional 
fields.

5)Now is possible to insert 'New Fiber', here you have to
give a code fiber and the 'code anchor up' and 'code 
anchor down' chosen between the anchors inserted before. 
After the insert will be asked if you want add a log 
about the fiber if it is necessary.

6)Only after these steps, it is possible to add 'new 
mounting' and 'new test'.

7)For the new mounting will be asked to insert a code 
mounting and the 4 fibers chosen between the fibers 
inserted before. Note that is impossible to insert 2 or 
more fibers with the same code. After the inserted, will 
be asked to insert a log about that mounting if it is 
necessary.



8)For the test will be asked to insert a code test and 
insert a code fiber chosen by the fibers inserted before.
As the fibers and mountings will be asked to insert a log
about that test if it is necessary.

9) For Upload the anchor's photos is necessary have 
already inserted the relatives anchors, if not you won't 
be able to add the photos about that anchor.

10)The same speech about the upload file.

11)On the 'check data' will be showed a drop-down menu, 
you can choose to check the data that you want and will 
be showed a single table with all the data inserted 
before, here you can edit or delete the data. Upon every 
table there will be a small 'search form' where you can 
filter the table by the field showed. Is also possible to
click on the column name and the table will be order by 
alphabetic order, or by date, etc.. .

  


